
From: XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX  
Sent: 08 April 2025 15:03 
To: Cllr.Heather Phillips <Cllr.Heather.Phillips@northyorks.gov.uk> 
Subject: The North Yorkshire Council (School Streets, Seamer and Irton Community Primary School - 
Bell Close, Seamer, Scarborough) Prohibition of Driving Order 2025 
 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
Attached for your information is a copy of the above Traffic Regulation Order, which was sealed on 8 
April 2025 and will come into operation on 17 April 2025. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Angela Gray 
Legal Officer 
Planning & Environment Team 
 
North Yorkshire  Council   
Legal & Democratic Services 
County Hall  
Northallerton   
DL7 8AD  
 
Direct Line:  01609 532869 
Email:  xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Web : www.northyorks.gov.uk 
 

 
 
 
Any opinions or statements expressed in this email are those of the author of the email, and do not necessarily reflect those of 
North Yorkshire Council. 
 
This email (and any files transmitted with it) is confidential, may contain privileged information and is intended for the addressee 
only. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying or distribution is prohibited and may be 
unlawful – you must not disclose the information to anyone, but must instead notify the sender at the above address and then 
destroy all copies. 
 
Incoming and outgoing email messages, IT systems and applications are routinely monitored for compliance with the law, relevant 
policies and to ensure the integrity and effective operation of our ICT network and digital estate. In line with this, the content of 
this email and any attachments have been checked for the presence of viruses, but we advise that you take your own steps to 
ensure that they are actually virus-free. 
 
If you receive an automated response stating that the recipient is away from the office and you wish to request information under 
the Freedom of Information Act, the Data Protection Act or the Environmental Information Regulations, please resend your email 
to the Council's Information Governance Team(infogov@northyorks.gov.uk) who will process your request. 
 
For information about how we process data, please see our Privacy Notice at www.northyorks.gov.uk/privacynotice. 

 


